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TRAFFIC ADVISORY: Intermittent Delays Possible on Sandridge Road This Week   

 

Clay County, Fla. – Motorists may experience brief delays on Sandridge Road between Henley 

Road and Russell Road in the Lake Asbury area this week as beams are delivered for the First 

Coast Expressway project. Intermittent delays may occur during daytime hours Wednesday, 

August 12 through Friday, August 14.  

 

For more information about this project, please visit www.firstcoastexpressway.com. 
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